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Angela Lepak

From: Jennifer Bourbonais
Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 8:25 AM
To: Michelle Claviter-Tveit; Angela Lepak; Jared Ecklund
Subject: FW: Public comment regarding Amo Enterprises LLC planning commision meeting 

4/8/2021

For the file and fyi. Thanks!  
 

From: John Webster [mailto:jwhaulin@dejazzd.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 7:43 AM 
To: Jennifer Bourbonais <BourbonaisJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov> 
Subject: Public comment regarding Amo Enterprises LLC planning commision meeting 4/8/2021 
 

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links. 

To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am a local landowner with a seasonal property located at 2804 Vermilion Dr., Cook, MN. 
I pass by the site address, 2820 Vermilion Dr. on a frequent basis during my time in Cook each year on the road and via 
boat on the lake. 
The property is always clean and well maintained. 
The owner is a true ambassador for Lake Vermilion. I have no issue with his request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John 
 
John W. Webster 
484-252-9287 
 


